
Pro Shop  360-457-6501 
 Club House  360-457-7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 98362 
 

  August  2021 
  NEWSLETTER 

Duane Vernon 1929 
Ford Roadster 

  A View with our 
new clock!! 

REMINDER - CART PATH REPAIRS ARE 
SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 2,3 & 4TH. 
BOOK YOUR TEE TIME IF YOU PLAN 
ON PLAYING ANY OF THOSE DAYS 
                   Thank you! 

     I would like to send a big congratulations to our men’s and ladies club champions! Winning the 
Ladies Gross championship was Doris Sparks and winning the Net championship was Sue Barber. 
For the Men the Gross Champion was Mike Dupuis and the Net Champion was Jade Tisdale. 

    We will continue to stay busy as we move along in the season and the events we have ahead of 
us are: 

August 8th: Ladies Club mixer 

August 13th-15th: Member Guest 

August 21st: Clallam County Republican Party (9 a.m. Shotgun Tee Times available in the  

morning) 

August 22nd: Men’s Club Event 

August 28th: Captains Cup 

August 29th: Ladies Mixer Event 

One last congratulations to our newest Club Champions! Looking forward to seeing everyone out 
and about as August will be a be a busy one! 

 

     Best,  

     Garrett Payton 
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Deborah Jacobs 

   We finally have a date set for the Cart Path repair project which is scheduled for 
August:  Monday, Aug 2nd, Tuesday Aug 3rd and Wednesday, Aug 4th! 

   Since most of the repair work will be done on the lower portion of the course we 
will move all play to the “top 9” for all 3 days.  For that week, the Merchants League 
will be moved to Thursday and Friday.  Please help us out 
by contacting the pro shop to set up your Tee time if you 
plan on playing any of those days. 

   As many of you know this project has been a long time 
coming and we are excited to finally see it happening! 
 

Thank you so much for your patience and continued       
support. 
                     Deborah 

Gary McLaughlin 

What Is the Ruling?  

If your ball lies in the ground under repair area to 

the left of our fourth green, can you choose which 

side of this area to drop from in taking relief. 

The answer will be posted in the clubhouse. 

ADMINISTRATOR  NEWS  Laurie McDonald 

      Our Clubhouse is open to have lunch and bev-
erages Tuesday through Sunday and we are serv-
ing breakfast on Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and 
Sunday mornings. Please come on in and have 
breakfast. You don’t have to golf to enjoy meals in 
your clubhouse. 

     If you know of any business or have a business 
of your own that would benefit from advertising 
on our course please let me know. We have       
several spaces available. Annual fee is $750 and 
comes with twelve rounds of golf and we will   
provide the sign. 

     We have cart sheds and lockers available. If 
you are interested in getting on the individual 
cart shed waiting list please let me know. 

     Just a reminder I’m here Tuesday and Thurs-
days to keep your contact information up to date, 
process your payments, and answer your questions 
or concerns. (360) 452-6856 or email 
me at pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com. 

          Thanks,   Laurie 

    

Membership Totals 7/20/2021 

Name Type 

Applications  

Robert Whitney 7/1/21 Seasonal.Single 

Steve Dryke 7/1/21 Single Assoc 

Denise Clarke 7/16/21 Seasonal Single 

Certificate 124 

Certificate Non-

Resident 3 

Junior  9 

Military 1 

Associate 12 

Seasonal 4 

Totals: 153 
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       Lady Golfers have been busy with the competitions 
each month.   Recapping, the winners for the May Gray Cup 
competition was Doris Sparks, runner up was Sherry Hen-
derson.  The June commemorative match play competition 
results were Nan McAllister took the win and Cindy Schlaff-
man was runner up. 

  The April-June Eclectic competition winner was Dolly Bur-
nett, Division I, and Ruth Thomson, Division II. 

   The Club 
Championship 
on July 21 & 22 
was won by 
Doris Sparks 
with a 170.  
Dolly Burnett 
was 2nd low 
gross with 174,   
Sue Barber won 
the low net  
with a  141; 
Chris Anderson 
was 2nd low 
net with a 144. 

 

PGC Ladies Club  

John Wayne Sadler Event  
Veterans Memorial Golf Course  
Walla Walla, WA Sept 25-26, 2021 
    See Pro Shop for details 

Congratulations, 

Ladies!! 

Mike Dupuis  Men’s Club Champion 2021 

Jade Tisdale Men’s Club Low 
 Net Champion 2021 

Congratulations Mike and Jade!! 



Clubhouse Hours   Aug 1—Aug  31, 2021 
Monday           Closed   
Tuesday           06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday    11:00 am to  8:00 pm       
Thursday         06:30 am to   6:00 pm 
Friday              11:00 am to  7:00 pm 
Saturday         0630 am to  5:00 pm 
Sunday            06:30 am to  4:00 pm 

Golf Professional   Garrett Payton   360-457-6501    
gpayton@7cedars.com  

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book 
your Party or Special Events          
                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

Clubhouse 
Closed 
 

August 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 

Ladies Club 

Mixer 

9 10 11 12 13 

Member-

Guest 13th-

15th 

14 

Member 

Guest 

15 

Member 

Guest 

16 17 18 19 20 21 CC Rep 
Party Tourn. 

9 am Shot-
gun  

22 

Men’s Club 

Event 

23 24 25 26 27 28 

Captain’s 

Cup 

29 

Ladies Mixer 

Event 

30 31     

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Board Mtg 
Committees at 
4 p.m. 
Board at 5 pm  
Members wel-
come 

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Clubhouse 
Closed 


